



## **Committee meeting minutes 4<sup>th</sup> August 2009** **Sportsman 7.30pm**

Present – Stu, Diane, Julie, Jason, Craig, Annette.

### **Agendum Points**

#### **1/ Presentation Feedback**

Feedback for the presentation was very positive. Everyone thought the food was good and the new format for presenting the trophies seemed to work well. The photos were excellent and so were the trophies. Stu did raise a point that he had a lot of problems this year with regards to the titles of the trophies and coaches changing the names of trophies from what they were originally supposed to be i.e. Most Improved, Sportsperson etc. It was suggested this point should be raised at a coaches meeting and the coaches to decide on the names of the 4 extra trophies and these names could then not be changed. Stu also pointed out several teams owe money for extra trophies they ordered and haven't paid for yet. This money is owed to the club unless otherwise stated-

Age groups as of presentation 2009

U7s A £ 20

U7s B £30

U8s A £20

U10s A £10 to club £10 to Stu

U10s B £20

Could coaches and reps make sure this money is paid to Jason as soon as possible please.

## **2/ Registrations**

All teams are registered now and we are now registering new players as and when they complete their forms. Thank you to Craig for helping with the photos and Jason for organising the signing days. Some second sub payments are still outstanding but we hope they will all be paid up shortly.

## **3/ Pavilion**

Martin was unable to attend this meeting so this point was not discussed.

## **4/ Charter Standard**

Julie said the Charter Standard was all ready to go despite the CRBs not being received by the FA from Mandi when she was the Welfare Officer. Christina was to meet with Clare Taylor in the next couple of weeks.

## **5/ Fun Day/ Newsletter/ Dog Track**

Julie has been producing a sample newsletter that we would possibly distribute every month free of charge if a sponsor could be found. Jason was interested in sponsoring the newsletter and has asked for printing costs etc. The newsletter could contain news, player profiles, results, match reports, quizzes, and jokes. Julie came up with this idea and the Committee agreed it could work well. Julie will bring a completed sample to the next meeting for the Committee to look at. Several dates have been offered the Club to attend the dog track again, not a lot of interest was expressed before but this was mainly the 2 age groups who have now left the club. Stu also has details about other fun raising events that he will bring to the next meeting.

## **6/ Penalty Shootout**

Nick Andrews from the new U8s A team asked Stu to ask the Committee if his team could hold a sponsored penalty shootout for his team. Due to disagreements previously involving another team Nick asked for the

Committees permission and permission was granted on the basis the sponsor forms state that the event is for the U8s A team only.

### **7/ Swimming**

Jason is looking into booking either the Dome for swimming or Astrabound as a thankyou for help at the tournament. Jason will price both these events up and bring the quotes to the Committee.

### **8/ A.O.B**

Julie and Stu have discussed having a child's committee. This would involve meetings every 3 months for 30 minutes to get the children involved in their club. They would discuss ideas for their parties, presentation night and club issues. The Committee liked this idea. The Committee would like a child from each team to come to the next Committee meeting at 6.30pm to discuss any ideas they have or to point out what they like or don't like about the club and what we could possibly change. The Committee would like children to volunteer to attend these meeting but if the parents or coaches would like to select children to attend that is fine. The Committee suggested a different child could attend every quarter but this is left to the individual teams to decide. Thank you to Julie for her input in this idea.

### **9/ Next Meeting**

The next meeting will be the 1<sup>st</sup> of September 7.30pm  
Players Committee Meeting 1<sup>st</sup> of September 6.30pm.